
 
 
 
 
Assistance for Policy Holders Affected by Recent Flooding and Severe Weather 
 
Leaders Life Insurance would like to extend its sympathies to those affected by the recent flooding and 
severe weather over the last month.  If you are impacted by one of the many Disaster Declarations and 
need assistance with your policy and policy premiums, please contact our Tulsa office at (800) 725-5433 
or (918) 254-0200.  Questions can also be directed to billing@leaderslife.com. 
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